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TO: Barton County Local Emergency Planning Committee 
 
FR:   Amy Miller, LEPC Chair 
            Emergency Management Director 
 
RE:   LEPC Meeting – Monday, January 28, 2013 
 

 
 

AGENDA 
 
1. Call Meeting to Order. 
 
2. Welcome and Introduction of Members 
 
3. Adoption of Meeting Notes from the October 22, 2012 meeting 
 
4. Public Assistance at the Local Level – Presentation by Steve Harsha, Public Assistance Officer, 
 Kansas Division of Emergency Management, on the Federal Emergency Management Agency 
 Public Assistance Grant Program and what assistance is provided to local units of government 
 and certain types of Private Nonprofit organizations. 
 
5. Severe Weather Awareness Week 2013 – Discussion on planned activities for Severe Weather 
 Awareness Week and how to get more citizens involved with severe weather preparedness. 
 
6. Regional Mitigation Plans – In order to receive Hazard Mitigation Grants, counties must maintain 
 and submit to FEMA a Hazard Mitigation Plan every 5 years.  The Kansas Division of Emergency 
 Management is proposing a Regional Hazard Mitigation to provide statewide sustainment of 
 Hazard Mitigation Plans.     
 
7. Training Opportunities – Training offered through KDEM and any training that is being offered by 
 LEPC members and/or their agencies.   
 
8. Membership of LEPC – Discuss reappointment and recruitment of committee members. 
 
9. Other Business – Public Comments 
 
10. Discuss next meeting date of LEPC – April 22, 2013 
 
11. Adjournment 
 

The Barton County Local Emergency Planning Committee will hold a meeting on 
Monday, January 28, 2013, at 1:30 p.m. in the Conference Room, Room 101, 

at the Barton County Courthouse. 
 


